IMF Spring Meeting

April 20 & 21, 2010
On Tuesday, April 20, 2010, the 2010 IMF Spring Meeting was held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Pittsburgh, PA.  There were 66 attendees (see attached list) at this year’s Spring Meeting.
In the business portion of today’s meeting, Ken Eakin reported that there is currently a balance of $59,838 in the IMF treasury.  The first $25,000 payment for the IMF Research Project has been made to the Missouri Science & Technology University.  There are currently 26 paid IMF member companies for 2010.  Gary Shreve expects that there will be about 30 paid IMF member companies this year.  The 2010 IMF Fall Meeting will be October 27 & 28, 2010 at Stollberg Inc. in Niagara Falls, NY.  Brendan Connolly noted that there will be an International Conference on Ingot Casting in Aachen, Germany June 3-7, 2012.  Details are posted on the IMF website (www.ingotmetallurgyforum.org).  Brian Shaw said that there will be an AIST Safety Committee Meeting during the AIST Steelmaking Conference in Pittsburgh, PA May 3-6, 2010.  IMF members are encouraged to attend.

Dr. Lifeng Zhang of the Missouri Science & Technology University presented an update on the IMF Research Project.  This status report is posted on the IMF website (www.ingotmetallurgyforum.org).  Kevin Marsden from WHEMCO in conjunction with Frank Roberts from Superior Forge & Steel and Greg Dowling of Latrobe Specialty Steel  will coordinate with Dr. Zhang to get industrial trial ingots produced for evaluation.  Current set-ups versus custom designed IMF Research Project set-ups will be compared in an effort to reduce inclusions.          
Excellent presentations on “The Application of Thermo-Calc & DICTRA” by Paul Mason of Thermo-Calc, “Modeling of Macro-Segregation and Shrinkage during Solidification of Large Diameter Ingots” by Dr. Laurentiu Nastac of Concurrent Technologies and “Ceramic Fiber and Alternate Materials Regulatory Update” by Mike Hubbs of VacuForm were made today.  An excellent overview of the Universal Stainless Bridgeville, PA plant was also given by Kevin Smith.  In the round table portion of today’s meeting, a discussion was held on ingot modeling software being used by various plants, LECO hydrogen testing and the use of disposable molds.  Brendan Connolly offered to update the melt shop information for bottom pour plants.       
On Wednesday, April 21, 2010, a fantastic tour of Universal Stainless Bridgeville, PA production facilities was conducted.  Many thanks to all Universal Stainless Bridgeville, PA personnel for the wonderful plant visit.
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